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Forest School
nWe have decided to put a hold on Forest School at the moment. It seems that the
weather is against us; if it is not high winds then it is continuous rain. Monday’s forecast
is again for high winds so there will not be any Forest School until after half term, when
nwe will reassess the weather in the hope it will be kinder towards us!
gVOlentme s Disco
nThls will be on Tuesday I3t February and will follow a similar format to the
i:xdlsco in October.
i:x Nursery and Reception
This will be in the afternoon during school time. A voluntary contribution of £2 would be
noppreciated and children will receive a drink, crisps, sweets and treats.
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nKey Stage | (Years | & 2)
This will be straight after school - 3.15-4.30 pm. Tickets are £2, which includes entry, a
ndrink, a hotdog, sweets and treats.

u Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6)
uThis will be from 4.45 — 6.00 pm. Tickets are £1 for entry. There will be a tuck shop on the
night selling hotdogs, drinks, sweets and treats.

If your child wishes to attend the disco, please send money in from Monday 5% February
nto either the office or the class teacher. We will then create a list but not give them
actual tickets for them to lose! @

{:x Nursery places
If you have a child who is I8 months or older and you would like to be considered for a
nplace in our Nursery, please ensure that you have filled in an admission form. These are
available from the school office.
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{:x Early Years Open Evening
We will be holding an Early Years Open Evening on Tuesday I3t February for all new
nparents of children starting in Nursery at Easter or Reception in September 2024 or
earlier. Early Years staff will be around between 3.30 pm - 4.30 pm to talk to you and
nshow you around our new Early Years environment. A lot of work has gone into the
environment in the last six months of which we are incredibly proud of. If you know
anyone with children, not at our school, but with children of this age, please nudge them
nto come along.

uPrint Making Workshop

n Mrs Sligo will be holding another one of her workshops on Saturday 17t February. The
focus of this one will be printmaking and will run from 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm. The workshop

nis suitable for parents of children aged 6+. An adult must accompany the child. Please
see the attached poster on the school story, for more details.
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